
Minutes of Ouachita Mountain Hikers Membership Meeting 
Thursday, May 19, 2016 

 

In the absence of Susan Holick, secretary, Donna Hill took notes. 

The meeting was called to order at 6:05 by President -Debbie Van Veghel.  Guest, 
Suzanne Bratcher was introduced.  

Treasurer Report by Debbie:  Balance: $4,545.84 

Paid members: 358   Lifetime members:  97 

Hike leaders:  37,   Ouachita Trail:  41 

David Tedrahn, Hike Chair, will hold a meeting 6-23 to schedule fall hikes.  Email 
will be sent to all hike leaders. 

16 members joined Jerry Harris on Caddo canoe/kayak float trip last weekend, 
May 14. 

May 3rd, Ralph Butler led trail maintenance. 

Ralph will also chair the nominating committee for new officers. 

Presentation of Mt. Le Conte was given by Jim Gifford. 

Twelve members and one guest were present. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Holick, Secretary ----by Donna Hill 


